
Municipality of Rhineland
Notice of Public Meeting

Amalgamation of Utilities & Revised Utility Rates
February 3, 2020

The Municipality of Rhineland has applied to the Public Utilities Board to
amalgamate the Rhineland, Gretna and Plum Coulee Utilities and for revised
water and wastewater rates, as set out in By-law No. 2019-03, read the first
time on February 27, 2019.

An informational public hearing will be held on Wednesday, February 19, 2020
at 6:30 pm at the Municipality of Rhineland Office, located at
109 3rd Avenue NE, in Altona, MB.

The Municipality will provide information concerning the proposed
amalgamation of the Utilities and proposed utility rates and answer questions
at that meeting. Details of the Municipality’s application are available for
review at the Municipality of Rhineland office.

If you have any comments on the proposed amalgamation, please provide
those comments to the Municipality of Rhineland municipal office or visit
www.pubmanitoba.ca and provide comment through the online portal on or
before February 26, 2020.

Michael Rempel, CAO
Rural Municipality of Rhineland


